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To the Honorable Chilmark Board of Selectmen, 
 
At our monthly Tri-Town Ambulance Committee meeting on December 7th, 2016, I 
recommend to the Tri-Town Ambulance Committee that Eamonn Solway be appointed 
to full time employment, after successfully completing his six-month evaluation period. 
 
The Tri-Town Ambulance Committee unanimously agreed to recommend that he be 
appointed to full time employment, at his current grade and step. 
 
We would like to ask your board to appoint Eamonn Solway to Full Time Paramedic for 
Tri-Town Ambulance. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Ben Retmier 
Tri-Town Ambulance Chief 
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